CAPC Minutes
February 19, 2007
Members present:  Joan Bass, Nathan Borchelt, Jere Boudell, Amelia Broussard, Maria Bullen, John Burningham, Wendy Burns-Ardolino, Nikki Finlay, Joe Johnson, Adam Kubik, Aprillya Lanz, Cherie Long, Judith Ogden, Joan Taylor, and Chris Ward. 
Non-Members present:  Renee Ahmann, Lou Brackett, Tom Eaves, Anthony Giovannitti, Vangela Humphries, Keokuk Kight, Benita Moore, Jean Myers, and Tammy Wilson.

1. Minutes:

A motion to approve minutes from January 22 was made by Burningham, seconded by Broussard and approved by council.  A motion was made to approve the minutes from February 5 by Broussard, seconded by Bass approved by council.
2. Math 4230 and Curriculum changes:

Giovannitti gave a brief explanation for adding MATH 4230 as an elective in the Math major.  Curriculum changes were made to add the course to the upper division electives.  Council didn’t have questions and a motion was made by Burningham, seconded by Finlay to approve both course and curriculum.  Council approved unanimously and the second reading was waived.  
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/2-19-07/MATH4230.doc
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/2-19-07/MATHCurriculm-MATH4230.doc
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/2-19-07/MathUpperDivReqFall07.doc 

3. Professional Studies proposed changes to the OFFC curriculum:

· Moore indicated that the changes to TECH course name(s) were discussed with the School of Business and that the Dean and Associate Dean did not see a problem with renaming courses.  The statement at the end of the proposal was included to exclude students who were in the BBA program.  A motion was made by Broussard, seconded by Burns-Ardolino, and approved by council.  A second reading was waived since the vote was unanimous.

http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/2-19-07/TECHCourseNames.doc 

· Modification of existing program requirements were discussed.  The changes will make the certificate more stringent.  A motion was made by Broussard, seconded by Finlay and approved waiving the second reading by council.
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/2-19-07/OFFCCertificateChangesSp07.doc 
· Course prefix changes and description modifications were discussed and a motion was made by Bass, seconded Broussard to approve as recommend by the College of Professional Studies.  Council approved waiving the second reading. 
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/2-19-07/OFFC-CourseDescriptionsSp07.doc
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/2-19-07/CurriculumandCourseDescriptions-Tech.doc
· A, B, and C was tabled until the next meeting so the dean of CIMS could be consulted before approval.

http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/2-19-07/OFFC 2216.doc
http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/2-19-07/OFFC-CurriculumSp07.doc 

http://adminservices.clayton.edu/provost/CAPC/2-19-07/OFFC-Summary-Changes.doc 
· Moore gave a brief overview of the remaining issues and Ogden will call special meeting if the issues are resolved with CIMS.

4. Announcements:

· Women’s Studies Minor was approved by the Board.

· Faculty Council approved the Minors Policy.
The next CAPC meeting will be on March 19, 2007. 
A motion was made by Johnson to adjourn.
Submitted by:

Tammy Wilson
